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19th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Sylvia Beaufoy staff alongside myself, will be running a Goblin Car Club on Wednesdays at our 
school from 3.15pm to 4.30pm, starting on Wednesday 8th November for children in Elm and 
Willow.  
 
During the club the children will learn about: 

• Computer Aided Design (CAD) as they use TinkerCAD 

• What constitutes an effective team and team member 

• Researching skills 

• Building / fixing our Goblin car 

• Making the bodywork 

• Designing the look of the car 

It is our intention for the children to compete in two races (Goodwood and Seaford), which will 
be at the weekend, during the summer term.  
 
There are only fourteen spaces available, and it will be based on a first come basis. Therefore, 
should you wish your child to participate in this club, please sign up on the MCAS system. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

